Please note that the March Amenities Committee has been cancelled to allow our staff to work
on the projects that we have in hand.

Further details can be found in the February minutes on what we are currently working on.

The next Amenities Committee will be at 7pm on April 10", Everyone welcome.

Marion Fox Goddard

Parish Clerk



